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Provider Notice 

 

When it comes to taking care of our members, we all have our part to play. As our valued partner, 

Molina Complete Care (MCC) encourages you to schedule your patients for their Annual Wellness 

visits. Annual Wellness visits have several benefits, including: 

• Identifying potential health concerns early, when they are more easily treated 

• Providing you with a better understanding of your patients’ ongoing health status 

• Giving you the ability to regularly observe any changes in your patients’ health, leading to 

more targeted diagnoses 

• Allowing for more effective chronic disease management 

• Reducing potential life-threatening complications, leading to more effective care and higher 

quality of life for your patients 

• Giving you the opportunity to maintain a strong rapport with your patients 

Through collaboration in our members’ care, we can help them live healthy, vibrant lives. Thank you 

for being part of the MCC provider network and partnering with us to deliver high quality care to our 

members. 

Please visit our provider website for more information about working with MCC.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mccofva.com/for-providers/working-with-mcc/

